
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular 

meeting of the Human Services Commission 

scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, August 13, 2013, 

in the Community Conference Room at West 

Hollywood City Hall has been cancelled due to the 

lack of a quorum. 

 

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, September 

10, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Confer-

ence Room at West Hollywood City Hall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


